
PENNSBURY PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES 

JUNE 12, 2017  

 

Chairman Dennis Smith called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.  Present:  Dennis Smith, Bob Crandell, 

Jim Ware, Jeff Streitel, Lynn Luft, Corinne Murphy and Kathleen Howley.  The minutes of 5/22/17 were 

approved as submitted. 

 

Water Exportation – Corinne Murphy had submitted a draft addressing water exportation based on an 

existing So. Coventry ordinance for the issue.  She suggested that someone else’s opinion on what was 

drafted would be helpful at this point.  It was noted that Lynn Luft had incorporated Corinne’s draft into 

our existing zoning ordinance under protection of natural resources.  Corinne agreed to review this and 

make sure everything was included that was in her version and then have the PC review once more 

before contacting Jan Bowers at the County asking for her comments.  At some point the document 

would be sent to the BOS for their consideration and request for a consultant to draft the ordinance for 

advertising and adoption.   

 

Corinne agreed to work on the regs for the next meeting, June 26th.  However, there would be no 

quorum and it was agreed to change the next PC meeting from June 26th to June 19th.   Ms. Howley will 

post the change of date.  Dennis Smith said he would email everyone to get their schedule for 

attendance for the summer meetings.  

 

Open Space Design Option – Bob Crandell stated the PC voted on eliminating and the recommendation 

was sent onto the BOS.  Will wait to hear back from them.  

 

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 7 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

Kathleen Howley 

Recording Secretary 


